
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

And just like that… we are at the weekend again! 
This week we want to use this space to talk about 
the biggest event of the week—the Year 6 SATs.  
Our Year 6 children have made us feel so very 
proud. They arrived on time every day, ready to 
face their assessments. They may well have been 
feeling nervous, but you would not have known. 
They stayed calm and focused throughout the 
week and when it came to test time, they did 
their very best to demonstrate how fantastic they 
are and how much they have learnt.  
As they had tried so hard, we felt it only right to 
reward them with a delicious KFC. We have never 
seen as much KFC all in one place. It was a fun 
afternoon. Today, for those who ordered them, 
they bring home their hoodies too. A lovely way 
to start the final 8 weeks of primary school—lots 
of exciting activities coming up!  
 
To you all, have a lovely weekend and enjoy the 
sunshine when it comes out! 
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Remember to keep an eye on our social media pages! 

This Week’s Attendance….. 

Whole school attendance is 92.8% this week. 

The Biscuit Bears have been awarded to 2FA & 6NI for fantastic attendance this week.   

N— 89% Rec 1— 85%  Rec 2— 85%  1HN– 94% 1AD— 94% 2FA— 96% 2LB— 95% 3NB— 94% 

3JH— 96% 4HW—95%  4CH— 97% 5LA— 94% 5NP— 89% 6NI— 100% 6GA—98%  



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have places available in our Nursery.  Give us a 

call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the places for 

September 2022. 
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 Summer Term Events 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary: 

 

Monday 16th—Wednesday 25th May 2022—KS1 SATs (Year 2)  

Monday 16th May—School Nurses in school (Reception Vision) 

Tuesday 17th May—Friday 20th May—Book Fair in School 

Wednesday 18th May 2022—Coffee Morning for Parents  

Friday 27th May 2022—School Closes for Spring Bank Holiday 

 School Nurses in School 

On Monday 16th May, the school 

nurses will be in school to conduct 

vision testing for the children in  

Reception classes. 

Class Photographs 

This week the proofs for class         

photographs have been given to your 

children to take home.  

If you wish to place an order for a 

copy of the photograph you should 

log on to Braiswick Photographer’s 

website. (www.braiswick.co.uk) 
 

 



 

 

This week’s Certificate Winners in LKS2 & UKS2  
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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Leeds Joint Agency Protocol for Domestic Violence and Abuse: School and Higher Education Notifications 
(DVA Notifications Process) has been established to support children who are resident in households 
where there are incidents of domestic violence and abuse. We know that children can be significantly 
physically or emotionally hurt by being either present in the house or directly witnessing an incident of 
domestic violence. 

 

The DVA Notification Process has been designed to provide confidential notification to schools and higher 
education establishments on any incidents of domestic violence and abuse which occur within a child’s 
household that might have an impact on a child whilst they are in school / higher education. 

 

The process will ensure that a member of staff is trained to allow them to use the information that has 
been shared, in confidence, and ensure that the school / higher education establishment is able to make 
provision for possible difficulties experienced by children, or their families, who have been involved in or 
witnessed a domestic violence or abuse incident. 

 

We are keen to offer the best support possible to our pupils and their families and we believe this is going 
to be extremely beneficial for all those involved. 

 

If you would like further support or information about domestic violence and abuse please go to 
www.leedsdomesticviolenceandabuse.co.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Ms Sherree Dooley 

 

Safeguarding Lead 


